

Dear Students and Families,

The beginning of the school year is approaching. We are so excited to see all the students. In hopes of preparing for a successful year, we have created a supply list for each child. We ask that your child bring these supplies in on the first day of school. Please <u>DO NOT</u> label the supplies with student's names.

- 2 boxes of Kleenex tissues
- 1 box of Crayola Color Pencils (8 pack)
- 1 roll of paper towels
- 1 bottle of hand sanitizer
- 1 pack of black dry erase board Expo marker
- 2 boxes of gallon sized Ziploc bags
- 1 box of quart sized Ziploc bags
- 1 package of 6" x 8" post-it notes (any color)
- 1 box Crayola markers (8 pack)
- 1 container Wet-Ones wipes
- 1 container of disinfecting wipes
- 1 pack of glue sticks
- 1 bottle of Elmer's glue
- 1 pack of small post-its
- 1 container of Playdoh
- 1 box sharpened pencils

Thank you and see you soon!

Ms. Harrow, Ms. Toure, Ms. Bell, Ms. Edwards, Ms. Mays, and Ms. Trani